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I strongly support the passage of this bill.  In order to affect real change in plastic 

production and use, we must allow Oregonians to have a choice to use reusable 

containers at food establishments.  This bill is to make legal something that the 

people already are agreeing to do.  There is no reason to reject this bill.   


